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                                                  Appendix 2 
 
Evaluation of Impact - a selection of the feedback from schools and partners 
 
The newsletters are brilliant and such a great source of signposting and information. Thank you 
for the obvious thought, effort and hard work that goes into these. TETC are extremely 
approachable, skilled and knowledgeable; being clearly solution focused. 
 
Incredibly grateful for a fresh, and knowledgeable, set of eyes - we feel much more confident in 
our approach. 
The work carried out by this team is greatly appreciated. Their knowledge and expertise should 
be valued and celebrated. Thank you! 
 
Having access to a group of highly trained people with the most up to date knowledge of often 
difficult areas is really valuable. I may not need to use it regularly but when I do I know that I will 
receive good advice and support and it is reassuring to know that it is there. 
 
All the training I have attended around RSE and PSHE has been engaging, informative and has 
impacted on the children within my school. The TETC team are a very valued resource for 
schools. Thank you! 
 
I have found the consultations very informative. The advice and suggested resources have 
enabled me to complete one to one sessions with greater confidence and knowledge. 
 
They were supportive, amazing and would recommend all schools talk to them. 
The TETC is a team that I have in my mind when analysing our CPOMS incidents as they have 
a breadth of knowledge/resources/expertise to enable me in putting support in place for our 
families. They go above and beyond continuing to support after a consultation and provide up to 
date information which is vital to my role in school. A big THANK YOU 
It is only session one and the team have arrived like a catalyst! Their enthusiasm is infectious and 
their engagement with the children was instant. We are all looking forward to the collaborative 
work in September. They are knowledgeable and highly skilled in gaining the trust of the children, 
to draw out our "school specific" contextual safeguarding needs. 
 
The support we have received from the TETC team has been invaluable in terms of offering 
advice and support but also pointing us in the direction of other agencies. Thank you. 
The TECT team are our first go-to for advice and support with some sensitive issues requiring 
delicate handling and a sound grounding of knowledge. TECT fill our gaps in knowledge and 
understanding relating to all topics ticked above. It is reassuring to know we can email / call and 
a quality response will follow. Huge thanks for your support over the years, whether it be training, 
consultations and advice (numerous times), resources, materials for teaching, keeping us in the 
loop with 'the bigger picture', and ultimately equipping us to better support our pupils. Our wider 
pastoral team of Year Directors, Pastoral Assistants, Deputy Heads and PSHE value your 
ongoing support. 
 
A great team who know their stuff and very committed 
 
The newsletters are amazing actually and really informative - good tool to use for discussions in 
team meetings Review of our workshop on Teenager's was so helpful and feedback from parents 
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is positive Always feel in Case discussions I can refer staff to this team for support with particular 
cases 
 
The TETC team has a wealth of expertise and are very approachable for advice on a whole range 
of issues and challenges. Their knowledge of current issues affecting CYP and families is always 
up to date and they regularly lead on valuable new initiatives. Training they deliver is always of a 
high standard and they are able to tailor to meet the specific needs of the team/child/family/school. 
The sessions are interesting, provide ample opportunities to discuss with others and network. 
Course participants are treated with respect and are given time to reflect and share their own 
experiences and expertise. Sessions they run in school are engaging and relevant and capture 
the attention of CYP and make a positive impact- they are delivered in a way that CYP can relate 
to. The safeguarding information and training that is offered is highly effective, as are the 
resources and policies- they are always provided quickly following changes in DfE guidance and 
are adapted to reflect Notts practices which is very helpful. The newsletter is highly informative 
and an excellent reference tool- I send it to colleagues in other LAs as it contains so much up to 
date useful advice and is produced in a very professional and clear format at just the right 
intervals. 
 
Working with the TETC Team allows us to broaden knowledge for other partners around the table. 
resources and insight into different areas is invaluable 
I have worked with TETC team to help our service develop training materials to be delivered to 
parents. The TETC Team has been fantastic in sharing resources and I often give out their details 
to colleagues who are also seeking support/guidance for the families they are working with. Great 
service! 
 
Very supportive and helpful and knowledgeable . Vast array of resources available to support 
working with families. 
The work of this team is absolutely essential to support the fantastic work that all in education do 
to support safeguarding and well- being of children and young people. 
 
Over the past few years, I have contacted several members of the TETC team for support, 
benefiting greatly from their knowledge and experience in their respective fields. I have only ever 
had positive experiences when I have approached the team and all staff have been forthcoming 
with any information and resources they believed would help. This in turn has allowed me to share 
this with schools, thus improving the outcomes for our young people. 
 
The TETC Team have been incredibly supportive of governors and governor services. Their 
information around RSHE, Race and various other areas have been invaluable to our governors 
and service. The TETC team are always very helpful and knowledgeable when supporting us with 
the management of complex complaints. Thank you TETC Team! 
I think the work the whole TETC team does is excellent and very valuable not only to all 
schools/pupils/teachers across Nottinghamshire but also to all multi-agency partner agencies. 
The specialist knowledge and support the team offer around a multitude of topics is so valuable 
and very much appreciated. Many members of the TETC team have regularly contributed to the 
NSCP training programme which has supported the Partnership in delivering high quality training, 
therefore delivered by local practitioners with specialist knowledge around often difficult 
safeguarding topics. They have been instrumental not only in delivering training but also in 
developing course content and programmes to meet the needs of partners in Notts working with 
children & families. Some examples would be our: Child Sexual Exploitation, Child Criminal 
Exploitation, On-line Safety and Radicalisation & Extremism training. All of our courses are 
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available to all partner organisations across Nottinghamshire, which includes education staff, 
giving them the opportunity to network with colleagues from Police, Health, Social Care etc. The 
team is also very committed to partnership working often attending Partnership events and 
meetings themselves and a member of the team is a representative on our Learning & Workforce 
Development Group - which has been a vital link between education/TECT team themselves and 
the Partnership. I would recommend that the NSCP and the TETC team continue to work 
collaboratively, to aid partnership working and therefore hopefully improve outcomes for children. 
The TETC Team have a vast amount of knowledge and skills. Always available to consult with, 
have up to date information on the laws around the world, specific groups, trend in movements 
etc etc. Wealth of knowledge and very practical advice, which you WONT GET from a website!!!!  
 
Have had nothing but positive interactions and advice/guidance and support from TETC. They 
are a fantastic team doing a great work!  
 
The TETC Team have always been a huge source of knowledge and understanding particularly 
when it comes to local information and support. The training has been invaluable and we look 
forward to the TETC team training events as we know the impact they have is positive both from 
a CPD and confidence point of view but also regarding the impact it can have on the young people 
we work with. I am hugely grateful to the TETC team for all their support.  
 
The work of the TETC is outstanding, always thoughtful always thought-provoking and always 
sensitively prepared and delivered  
 
I really enjoy working with the TETC Team. I have found consultations with them to be reassuring 
supportive and I have always learned so much from them. I am always recommending them to 
my families of schools at Springboards and increasingly my schools say they have been in touch 
with the Team and found them helpful. 
 
I forward the TETC team monthly newsletter to SENCOs and ELSAs and mention the team at all 
springboards and Elsa supervisions. You are an amazing team and I always appreciate that you 
start from where I am so I feel I can ask any question and not look stupid!  
 
This was the best training I have had in the last 12months. My team have been so positive about 
it. Just Brilliant!  
 
I need to thank xxx for such an informative and emotive presentation. I believe the way she 
delivered the training was extremely engaging, eye opening and I have not only learnt about 
criminalisation and radicalisation I have also learnt to look deep at the root of what leads people 
to make these choices. I will use this thought process in my practice throughout my life, not only 
in radicalisation but other areas of safeguarding. This is a training session that I will not forget, 
thank you 
 
In my experience the Team are very approachable and keep things relevant to the context we are 
working in. It is very reassuring to have the Team as a means of support and advice, especially 
when dealing with extremely complex and sensitive issues.  
 
YouTube comment – NCC channel -   
“Enjoyed viewing this on YouTube = Please keep doing this so CoGs can log on and listen at 
our own pace. Superb presentations”  
 


